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Good Morning Erick 

 

  I was experiencing some problems with how our Committee was appearing on the PDC site and 

wrote to the PDC in December speaking with Devin and again in February speaking with Ladelle by 

phone and by email.  In my email I asked and shared two concerns that I needed help with. First of 

which was the annual or recurring status of our committee, secondly I mentioned that our 

opposition was wanting to see our finances and I thought that was all done as a function facilitated 

through the PDC.  I was unaware of RCW 42.17A.235  and told Ladelle that our opposition was wanting 

access to our information and I did not understand why it was not visible and available through the PDC 
as the intermediare. Ladelle did a fantastic job of working with your IT department and helping with some 
corrections to our committee.  I assumed that if I had an obligation that Ladelle would have referred me to 
the guidelines within RCW 42.17A.235 .  I am not trying to shift blame to Ladelle because she was 
wonderful and I wrote an email to the PDC following our interactions to share how wonderful her 
customer service skills were, but that question of how the opposition is to access information by way of 
the PDC got missed and was left unanswered.  
  In all of my communication with the PDC I have expressed that I am unfamiliar with the details and was 
needing assistance and clarification to make sure I am doing things right because that is my intent and 
desire.  
  I asked the question of the PDC on the 8th and the election was on the 13th.  
 

 
Please advise what more information you need in response or what course of remedy the PDC suggests 
or requires at this point. 
 

 
Thanks 
Shannon 

 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13068912680

